

BIRK INFIRMARY From the Nurse's Clipboard A Lancer's Health is our Priority

At St. John's Northwestern Academy Birk Infirmary, our primary goal is to provide personalized care for each student, supporting their optimal health and overall success in every area of life.

Upon enrollment at St. John's, each student is assigned a personal Magnus Health account. Our secure electronic health record system allows parents to conveniently complete required medical forms and keep their student's health information up to date, helping us provide seamless and informed care throughout the school year.

The Team Behind it all...

Sam Azmani, BSN RN
Sara Krause, BSN RN
Hailey Nickerson, BSN RN
Lacy Platner, BSN RN
Kirsten O'Quinn M.D.
Kristin Byrnes, MBA
Lakesha Gordon, Admin Assistant

Health Tips for the 25-26 school year











Infirmary Mailbox

To enhance communication and ensure the safe handling of student health needs outside of infirmary hours, we are introducing a secure, locked mailbox located at the Reception Area to the left of the Command Post. This new system allows parents and staff to confidentially drop off medications, prescriptions, after-care summaries from medical appointments, and documentation from urgent or emergency visits when the infirmary is closed. The mailbox is positioned within view of a security camera for added safety and monitoring. Nearby, you will also find communication forms and plastic bags available for submitting prescription bottles and vitamins.

The mailbox will be checked each morning and as needed throughout the day. Upon receipt, a confirmation email will be sent from the Infirmary staff to acknowledge the items received.

We appreciate your cooperation as we work to improve our response and care systems for all students.

Streamlining Student Prescriptions for Better Care



To help us provide timely and consistent care for your student, we are streamlining how prescriptions are managed and picked up by staff. We kindly ask families to consider sending all student medications to the 24-hour Walgreens located at 1021 Summit Ave, Oconomowoc, WI 53066 (Summit & Thackery). This location allows our staff the flexibility to pick up prescriptions at any time, ensuring medications are available when your student needs them most. We understand some families may already use other pharmacies. While that's okay, centralizing prescription pickups from one location greatly helps staff coordinate and avoid delays.

Families are encouraged to place a credit card on file with Walgreens (or their chosen pharmacy) to avoid additional charges from the school for medication pickups.

Thank you for helping us improve the efficiency of care for your student and supporting a system that benefits both families and staff.





